
Did you participate in a local protests or a  
mass gathering the last few days? 

Do you feel like you could 
have been exposed to COVID-19? 

If so, Albany County Department of Health along with  
Whitney Young have partnered to perform WALK UP  

testing for individuals. 

Thursday, June 4, 2020 
1:30pm - 4:00pm 

20 Warren Street, Albany 
South Campus Center Parking Lot  

Please bring a form of identification and your insurance card if you have medical  
insurance. Testing will be available for those that do not have insurance. 

Testing is important even for those that have no symptoms. Early diagnosis can  
save lives. Please protect your health and the health of your community. 

Testing is recommended once this week and once next week for those that attended 
protests. Wearing masks does not offer complete protection. If you develop symptoms 

such as fever, chills, sore throat, cough, headache, muscle or body aches, 
shortness of breath, new loss of taste or smell, nausea or vomiting or diarrhea, 

please get tested immediately. 

Daniel P. McCoy 
Albany County Executive 

YOU CAN STOP THE SPREAD 
OF CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19): GET TESTED 


